
Dear Parents and Carers

We have had another busy week of GCSE exams and KS1 assessments. All
our students continue to work really hard. We are so proud of how well they
are all doing.

Parents of Year 11 students will have received a separate letter about study
leave requests. Please check this letter carefully. Permission for study leave
will be granted on an individual basis. Students cannot leave the school
site without permission from parents/carers and the school. 

It has been an exciting week in the Primary Phase with the Year 3 trip to
London Zoo and the Year 2 STEM day. Students have had a great time as
you will see in a later newsletter. 

The DofE practice expedition went out last weekend. Though some students
covered slightly more miles than they planned, the expedition went well,
and everyone learnt a lot. Thank you to all the staff who gave up their time
to make this expedition happen. 

Many congratulations to the Year 9 football team who made it to the
regional final which takes place on Friday 26th May 2023. I wish them luck
in their match against Furze Platt. Which has not taken place at the time of
writing. I am sure that all the members of the team will DARE to be
Remarkable. 

I hope you enjoy a restful half term break. We look forward to welcoming
students back after the holiday. 

Kind regards
Mrs Moore 

Dare To Be Remarkable
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MESSAGE FROM MRS MOORE

CONTACT INFO:
King's Academy Binfield                            
St. George's Park ​​​​, Binfield,
Bracknell, Berkshire
RG42 4FS
Telephone: (0)1344 306983
Email:
admin.bi@kingsacademies.uk 

King's Academy Oakwood
Address: 
Chiltern View, Binfield,
Berkshire, RG42 4FY
Telephone: +44 (O)1344
586399
Email:
admin.oakwood@kingsacade
mies.uk

Please see page 6 for details of the KAB Secondary Phase Summer term
extra curricular clubs. 

SECONDARY PHASE SUMMER TERM EXTRA
CURRICULAR CLUBS

https://www.kgabinfield.uk/
https://twitter.com/KAB_Principal
https://www.facebook.com/KABPrincipal/
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KABKAO UPDATES
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Please see page 4 for information about the Funtastic
Kids Summer Holiday Camps. Bookings are now open
on their website.
 
They are also recruiting Sports Coaches, Playworkers
and Supervisors to work with them during the Summer.
More information about their vacancies can be found
on  the careers section of the Funtastic website. 

We've heard some great news about brothers who
attend KAO and their recent sporting endeavours. !

BROTHERLY SUCCESS! FUNTASTIC KIDS CAMPS

Please see page 5 for details of some rowing taster
sessions taking place during half term. You can sign
up using their online form.

HALF TERM ROWING TASTER

A huge well done to James in
Emerald Class at KAB, who won star
of the week at his Ninja class! We
are very proud of our ninja James!

LITTLE NINJA JAMES!

Sam W recently completed his first
Karate grading and was rewarded
with his first belt. The examiner
(Sensei) gave him a special
mention when awarding the
grading and said his Kara was very
good and strong. Sam was so 
pleased and enjoyed showing Willow class his moves
earlier in the week!
Menawhile his brother, James W ran
his first 5k Charity Colour Run and
showed so much determination to
complete the event. He managed a
time of 39 mins which he was really
pleased with. James also loved
getting covered in all of the paint!

Well done boys!

Zayna in Emerald Class at KAO, has
only gone and done it again,
winning Star of the Week at her
gymnastics class at Gymfinity Kids.
This time her award was for doing a
bridge kick over with support. Well
done Zayna!

ANOTHER AWARD FOR ZAYNA!

Please see the poster on page 5 for details of a
tennis camp running during half term in Binfield. The
camp is run by Tony Williams Coaching and further
details can be found via their website. 

HALF TERM TENNIS CAMP

Please see page 5 for details of half term basketball
camps being run by Bracknell Cobras.

HALF TERM BASKETBALL CAMPS

Please see page 3 for details of summer workshops
taking place at Wokingham Library for children
interested in or who enjoy creative writing. To book,
please use the links below

Sports Stories Workshop Booking
Chain Stories Workshop Booking

IGNITING WRITING - SUMMER
CREATIVE WRITING WORKSHOPS

Bracknell Jobs Fair returns on Thursday 29 June in
Princess Square. Attendees will be able to drop in
anytime between 10am - 3pm to find out about a
host of roles on the Bracknell Southern and Western
Business Areas, as well as the Lexicon – everything
from skilled office and management roles, to driving
jobs, retail and facilities. The event is free and open to
all skill levels/working age groups looking for job
vacancies in Bracknell. A number of local employers
from national to global companies in a range of
industries will be present. See page 3 for more
information.

BRACKNELL BID JOBS FAIR

https://funtastickids.co.uk/holiday-camps/
https://funtastickids.co.uk/vacancies/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1zyk8Pfp1pht3IbK6Fa7F89qtcpWe7CHSj5SIdlqbBGw/edit
https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/TonyWilliamsCoaching/Coaching/Camps
https://directory.wokingham.gov.uk/kb5/wokingham/directory/service.page?id=48mIQJIwFlI
https://directory.wokingham.gov.uk/kb5/wokingham/directory/service.page?id=Wi6ijfJao4E
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DATES FOR THE DIARY

Friday 26th May School Closes or Half Term

Monday 5th June School Reopens (all students in school)

Monday 5th June GCSE Examination Window Continues

Monday 19th June Year 10 Pre Public Examination Window Commences

Monday 10th July INSET Day (school closed to students)
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